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May Book Recommendations 

 

Book recommendations for May as 

selected by your children are: 
 

 

 

Cock-a-Moo-Moo 

By Juliet Dallas-Conte 

Farmyard Hullabaloo 

By Giles Andreae & David Wojtowycz 

Something Wonderful 

By Jenny Nimmo & Debbie Boon 

Do Dare Duck 

By Joyce Dunbar & Jane Massey 

The Book With No Pictures 

By B.J Novak 

Have You Filled A Bucket Today 

By Carol McCloud 

That Rabbit Belongs To Emily Brown 

By Cressida Cowell & Neal Layton 

The Invisible 

By Tom Percival 

The Day The Crayons Quit 

By Drew Daywalt 

Cinnamon 

By Neil Gaiman 

The Bee Book 

By Charlotte Milner 

 

 

 

 

These books will be displayed in the 

foyer for the coming month. Please 

feel free to pop in and browse. 

Happy reading! 

Our school are 

currently involved 

in a reading for 

pleasure project 

with our overall aim 

to both model and 

promote a lifelong 

love of reading 

across our entire 

school community. 

Here is an update of 

some of the work 

that has been going 

on in school…. 

Noah enjoyed sharing 

‘The Book with No 

Pictures’ with Mrs Willis. 

They read this book with 

a small group of children 

and thoroughly enjoyed 

it. The children liked this 

book as it made 

everyone laugh. Noah 

recommends you read 

this book with your 

friends to see why he 

found it so funny. 

Thank you Noah! 
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           Mrs Willis’ Book Of The Month On Tour 

Every month Mrs Willis tempts children to read with 

her video promoting the book of the month which        

goes on tour to be shared with every child in our 

school.  

 

Well Done 

                        
 

Well done to Benjamin who noticed Miss Dobson's 

'Brilliant Books' display around school.  

Benjamin decided to look for ‘The Whale Who Wanted 

More’ by Rachel Bright at The Word in South Shields.  

 

Benjamin recommended this book to his whole class, 

who were then able to enjoy this book as well! 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some of the children have been 

recommending books to me this month. 

Rosie Cassin recommended ‘Invisible’ by 

Tom Percival and Jamie Seales 

recommended ‘Pom Pom The Champion’ 

and ‘Pom Pom Gets The Grumps’ by Sophy 

Henn. It has been lovely reading books which 

have been recommended by our children. 

Thank you Rosie and Jamie. 

     

Ella and Alexis were kind enough to bring one of their favourite books 

in from home. Ella brought in ‘The Chimpanzees of Happy Town’ and 

Alexis brought in ‘Sugarlump and the Unicorn’. 

Thank you Ella & Alexis for sharing these lovely stories with all of your 

friends. 

The book of the month for May is... 

The Grumpy Fairies 

By Bethan Stevens 


